
World Affairs Council of Inland Southern California, CSUSB 
 

proudly shares an exciting international program 

 
North Korea 

Breaking News from the “Hermit Country”  
 

 
 

Thursday July 31, 2014 
11:30 am  - 1:00 pm 

California State University, San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway, San Bernardino 

University Hall – Room 257 
 

No fee for the program 
Parking fee $5 
 Park in Lot D 

University Hall is at the front of the campus off Lot D   
 

Presenters:  Theodore and Amy Chung 
 

The California State University San Bernardino Korean Summer Language Intensive 
Program invites you to attend a presentation on North Korea that will shine a light on 

topics about which most of us are completely in the dark. After six trips to North Korea 
in the last four years, the presenters will share dozens of human-interest stories 

supported by a gallery of pictures. Their eye-opening insights and perspectives about 
North Korea will help members of the audience decide how the US and its citizens can 
best to relate to this mysterious and globally isolated nation that has on more that one 

occasion challenged U.S. security interests.   
 

No reservations required. 


